
Summaries: 

Sign Project: 

• Include 5/3/2023 article and pictures of the sign ceremony – pictures of the Wales and Marilla, 

Boys and Girls Club signs up 

• The article/pictures have been shared with Rashawn and Krista at Tobacco Free Communities, 

Iroquois BOE and Buildings and Grounds, Ron at the Marilla Highway Dept. the EMW Boys and 

Girls Club 

• Towns of Elma, and EA, and the Village of EA have been updated on the sign project and 

encouraged to consider updating their community signs 

• $200 check was received as a donation from the Tobacco Free Organization to support the 

Marilla signs- a thank you note was sent. 

• ITAC will “thank” the Iroquois BOE for their collaboration and partnering with ITAC on the sign 

update on Tuesday, 5/9 at 7pm their regular meeting in the STEM room 

• Iroquois School District continues to put up more of the signage around the campus, one can be 

seen at the Athletic complex entrance and Girdle Road entrances are next on their schedule. 

• Marilla will continue to put up their remaining signs now that the spring has ‘sprung’.  

  

S3-Safe Use, Safe Storage, Safe Disposal: 

• A community presentation by 2- of the S3 ITAC youth ambassadors will be scheduled before the 

end of June- 

• A PowerPoint combining the 3- Coalitions- Amherst, Springville and ITAC has been created for 

community viewing along with a 1- page informational handout -  

• Hoodies-from the remaining funds in the grant will be ordered for those youth who participated 

in the S3 project 

• An additional - 8000 2x2 stickers were received and will be divided amongst the 3 coalitions- 

TOPS will be contacted for possible distribution in their pharmacies 

• An article summarizing the project will be sent to local papers- June/July- highlighting the 

project and the collaboration with local coalitions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


